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	Glen Cairn Public School
182 Morrena Road, Kanata, Ontario, K2L 1E1
P 613-836-2342 / F 613-836-4620
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June 3, 2019
Dear Parent(s)/Guardians(s);

Each year, the school is responsible for sharing information with parents on how we have spent the Student Voluntary Fees collected at the beginning of the school year.
This year, we collected a total of $2,278.96

Throughout the year, we have spent those funds on the following activities and events;

1.  Social Networking Safety: $1,017.00

2.  Be Your Best: $ 800.00

3.  Portable Speaker: $339.00

4.  Math Resources for Special Education:  $41.96

Opening Balance: $2,639.00

Total Spent: $ 2,197.96

Remaining Balance: $441.04
The remaining balance will be put towards covering some of the cost for a one week writing and performance workshop for students. The “Words Spoken” workshop will take place during the 2019/2020 school year.
